DISTRICT OF PORT HARDY COUNCIL
AGENDA ADDENDUM
FOR THE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING

TUESDAY MAY 7, 2013
7:00 PM - Council Chambers

ADDENDUM
Page C. CORRESPONDENCE
1 1. Janet Dorward, Chair RCMP Musical Ride 2013, Rotary Club of Port Hardy (May
6/13) re: Request for Council approval for CFB Comox Fly by as low as 500 feet
at start of RCMP Musical Ride, August 7, 2013.

Motion/direction 1. 2.



ROTARY CLUB OF PORT HARDY
PO Box 1890, Port Hardy, BC, VON 2P0

May 6, 2013

District of Port Hardy
PO Box 68
Port Hardy, BC VON 2P0

Dear Mayor and Councillors:

Thank you for your favorable response to our previous request for support. Plans for a
large, successful performance of the RCMP Musical Ride on Storey’s Beach on August 7,
2013 are well underway.

As part of the entertainment for this event, we may have also the opportunity to have
one or more of the aircraft from CFB Comox perform a fly-by across Storey’s Beach at
500" just prior to the start of the event — it would make for an exciting start!

In order for the Department of National Defence Special Events Co-Ordinator to consider
our request, the formal written approval of the Mayor and Council of the District of Port
Hardy is required, including acknowledgement that the aircraft will be flying as low as
500°.

We hope you will be in favor of permitting this additional entertainment at our upcoming
event.

Sincerely,

Janet Dorward
Chair, RCMP Musical Ride 2013
Rotary Club of Port Hardy



